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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE
HAVENWOOD DRIVE
TRAFFIC CALMING

The City of Mississauga has recently begun implementing physical traffic calming measures in
order to address local neighbourhood road safety issues in Mississauga.

Through an extensive review process, roadways are identified to receive physical traffic calming
measures. Havenwood Drive between Gulleden Drive and Fieldgate Drive has been selected as
location which would benefit from the installation of traffic calming measures.

What is Traffic Calming?

Traffic calming consists of physical measures (speed humps, speed cushions) put in place on the
road in order to reduce the speed and volume of traffic and to restore neighbourhood
roadways to their intended function.

At this time, staff would like to invite you to a public information centre which will provide
background information on Traffic Calming including the proposed traffic calming measures for
Havenwood Drive during a short presentation. The representatives from the City will be present

to answer questions and discuss the details of the proposed plan and installation of traffic
calming afterwards.

Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019
Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
Location: Fleetwood Village Room - Burnhamthorpe Community Centre

1500 Gulleden Drive

We are interested in your feedback in developing a traffic calming plan for your neighbourhood.
If you are unable to attend the public information centre please take the time to provide us with
your written comments regarding the proposed traffic calming measures on Havenwood Drive.

Regards,

Magda Kolat, C.E.T.

Road Safety Technologist

T 905-615-3200 ext.4366
magda.kolat@mississauga.ca
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HAVENWOOD DRIVE
TRAFFIC CALMING PROPOSAL COMMENTS

We are interested in your feedback. Please take the time to provide us with your comments regarding
the proposed traffic calming measures for your neighbourhood. Each comment will be reviewed and
considered prior to moving forward with the project. PLEASE RETURN BY FEBRUARY 22, 2019.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

The personal information is collected by the City of Mississauga under authority of Section 11 of the
Municipal Act, 2001. It may be used to contact you regarding the traffic calming project. Questions

about the collection of this personal information should be directed to the Project Manager listed in the
notice.

Are you in favour of traffic calming on Havenwood Drive?

E] YES NO UNDECIDED

COMMENTS

D Please check this box if you would like to have your information and comments forwarded to Ward 3 Councillor
Chris Fonseca :

You may leave a copy in the box provided, fax or e-mail a response to the attention of:

Magda Kolat, C.E.T.
Road Safety Technologist
T 905-615-3200 ext.4366 | F 905-856-5583
magda.kolat@mississauga.ca




